
Australian Society 
of Plastic Surgeons 

18 May 2009 

Mr Gavin Jones 
Director, Adjudication Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

Dear Mr Jones 

Re: M a s i a n  Calm of Cosmetic Suqpy application for authorisation A9 I 106 - 
am?ndedCodeofR-aetice 

Thank you for your letter of 4 May 2009 and the invitation to make a submission in relation to 
the revised Code. 

In our view the submission, dated 14 May 2009, provided by Michael Gorton, Principal Russell 
Kennedy, on behalf of the Royal Australasian College of Surgeons is clear and comprehensive. 
The Australian Society of Plastic Surgeons (ASPS) endorses i ts  contents and has no further 
comments to make. 

We look forward to the ACCC finalising its determination in this matter as soon as possible. 

For your records, please be advised that at the recent ASPS Annual General Meeting Mr 
Howard Webster's term as President of ASPS expired and I am the newly elected President for 
a two year term. 

Yours sincerely 

Peter Callan MBBS FRACS (Plast) MBA 
President 

Australian Society of Plastic Surgeons Inc. 
Suite 503 Level 5.69 Chrhtie Street 

ABN 78 823 025 148 ARBN 117 773 645 
(Incorporated in the ACT with members' liability limited) 


